Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the matter of Laclede Gas Company's Purchased Gas Adjustment Tariff Revisions to be Reviewed in its 2001-2002 Actual Cost Adjustment.
	))))
	Case No. GR-2002-1103

	
	
	


Staff Recommendation

COMES NOW Staff of the Public Service Commission of Missouri, and for its recommendation in the above-captioned matter states:

1.
On October 24, 2003, Laclede Gas Company filed its application for a variance from its tariff provisions dealing with budget billing, and a motion for expedited treatment.  Specifically, Laclede seeks Commission authorization to make unscheduled changes to budget bills beginning with its November 6, 2003 billing cycle.

2.
Laclede states that the proposed changes will lower the budget bill amounts to reflect lower than anticipated natural gas prices.  Staff has reviewed Laclede’s application, and recommends that the Commission grant the one time variance.  Staff’s recommendation is attached as Attachment A.

WHEREFORE, Staff recommends that the Commission promptly grant Laclede’s application for variance.
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